
PRESIDENTIAL ADVISORY BOARD
· ON AMBASSADORIAL APPOINTMENTS

DEPARTMENT OF STATE
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20520

November 7, 1979

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Mrs. Carter has asked me to respond to your
telegram of October 31 and to reaffirm that
Ambassador Valdez' name remains before the Advisory
Board for consideration.

I can continue to assure you that his credentials,
and your organization's endorsement, will receive
every consideration during the Board's deliberations.

Thank you again for your interest and recommen-
dation.

A Sincerely,

64 14 Fed
C.64n H. Read

Executive Secretary

Dr. Hector P. Garcia,
American GI Forum,

1315 Bright,
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405.


